From: Nelson Hendrickson -

Sent: Saturday, April 22, 2017 12:00 AM
To: JMR Exhibits

Subject: Ommp

To whom it may concern. I am writing this email today to ask you to vote no on ollc involvement in ommp.
Any of it. We your constituents, don't want it nor do we need it. You people have over regulated the market
with taxes and hoops to jump through. We the people voted to legalize marijuana. Not so you can over regulate
it or steal from us what we have worked so hard to accomplish. This is your ultimatum, vote no, or we vote you
out. You work for us not the other way around. Remember that when you go to the polls.

Nelson Hendrickson, registered voter



